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Thank you, Mr. President. 

The Kyrgyz Republic warmly welcomes the delegation of Jordan, appreciates the engagement in the UPR process and thanks for presentation of the national report. 
In the spirit of constructive cooperation we recommend:
1. strengthen mechanisms to respond to domestic violence by establishing rapid reporting mechanisms;
2. provide green job opportunities that contribute to promoting economic and sustainable development;
3. increase inspection visits to ensure the protection of workers and their access to their rights. 

We wish Jordan all success for its review.

I thank you! 
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